Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
6/6/2019 @ 9:00 am 
	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement:

Know Your Numbers is still in effect.

The employee pulse survey is now over.

A new Tech will be starting on Tuesday, Robert Williams. He was hired as a part time evening tech.  

 The IPF (immature platelet fraction) test is going to live on June 18
     
 Also starting June 18, the requirement for the bone marrow order set is to make and send a peripheral smear with the bone marrow smears to surgpath. We will have to alert the LAs so that when they get the 2 tubes in the bag they aren't confused. 

[bookmark: _GoBack] There's a new iphone by the first diff scope. It has a new number and an access code. There is a label on the back with a telephone number on it and the access code to activate the phone when it goes into rest mode.  When calling in results you're going to need the area code either to 203 or 475(mobile heartbeat).

 In the patient safety conference, there was an emphasis on using stories to comfort patients. 

